
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

Lieutenant Mark Johnson  
Lieutenant Mark Johnson began his law enforcement career in 2001 

with the Orange County Sheriff's Office as a deputy sheriff.  In 2003, 

he accepted a position with DBPR - Division of Alcoholic Beverages 

and Tobacco as a Special Agent in the Tampa/ Orlando Region.  

In 2009, Lieutenant Johnson joined DIFS with the Bureau of 

Insurance Fraud as a detective in the Orlando Field Office.  Since 

that time, Lieutenant Johnson has been assigned to the Orlando 

Auto Fraud Squad, the General Fraud Squad, the Bureau of Worker's 

Compensation Fraud and as a Training Coordinator with Operational 

Support Services.  

Lieutenant Johnson is a Certified Fraud Examiner, a Certified CJSTC 

General Instructor, and is also certified as a High Liability Firearms 

and Defensive Tactics Instructor. Additionally, he has served as an 

FTO for 12 years and has represented the Division as a member on 

various FIFEC committees over the past several years.  

Lieutenant Johnson holds a Bachelor of Science Degree in 

Management, a Master's Degree in Business Administration (MBA), 

and has served in the United States Air Force where he was 

honorably discharged as a Sergeant. 

We are pleased to recognize Lieutenant 
Johnson’s hard work and look forward to 

his continued growth into greater  
responsibilities.  
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